
BOROUGH OF HO-HO-KUS, NJ 
PLANNING BOARD 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, the regularly scheduled meeting of the Planning Board 
of the Borough of Ho-Ho-Kus, NJ scheduled for Thursday, October 20, 2022 

has been cancelled due to lack of applications.  The next scheduled meeting 
will take place on Thursday, November 10, 2022 in the Council Chambers, 
Municipal Building, 333 Warren Avenue, Ho-Ho-Kus, NJ, 07423 beginning at 

7:30PM. 
 

The agenda for this meeting includes, but is not limited to: 
 
Ongoing Business: 

CJM Properties Corp., 225 Wearimus Road, Block 502, Lot 37, R1 Zone: 
Preliminary Major Subdivision application with variances; 4 lots proposed; 

applicant seeks relief from Section IV, Article 85-9 D (2) for proposed lots 37.01 
and 37.03, lot frontage not to be less than 200 ft. 
 

Approval of Minutes 
 
    

JoAnn Carroll 
Planning Board Secretary 

 

 


